*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

From; ChrstBorn@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 7:38 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc ChrstBorn®@aol.com

Subject: Liquor liense, application 1179 East 7th Street

Re: License application 2010003751
1179 East 7th Street
St. Paul

| request a public hearing to determine the proposed use for this building in the Dayton's Bluff neighborhood.

As a bar, this building has had a negative effect on our neighborhood for years. We can really do without the car racing,
crashes, public intoxication, public urination, trash, assaults, gunfire, and murder.

If the building was to be used primarily as a restaurant, a micro-brewery, or some other constructive purpose, | would be
open to those possibilities. but not another bar.

Thank you,

Christopher Born

5th Generation Owner of
1216 East Seventh Street

612-374-5353




